
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 29th 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

   3:30 – 4:30 pm  5th Grade 

   4:45 – 5:45 pm  6th & 7th Grades 

 

Staff members and students will be available to help you 
find your locker and practice your combination! 

 

If you are unable to attend on this date, don’t worry!  There 
will be ample time on the first day of school to organize 
your locker. 

 

 


